
 

 

Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission Special Meeting 

October 23, 2017 

 A special meeting of the Seattle Ethics and Elections Commission convened on October 

23, 2017 in the conference room in Suite 4010 of the Seattle Municipal Tower, 700 Fifth 

Avenue. Commission Chair Eileen Norton called the meeting to order by telephone at 11:31 a.m. 

Vice-Chair Brendan Donckers and Commissioners Charlene Angeles, Bruce Carter, and Hardeep 

Singh Rekhi were all present by telephone. Commissioner Vickie Rawlins was absent. Executive 

Director Wayne Barnett and staff members Rene LeBeau, Polly Grow, Jenna Smith and Annie 

Tran were present. Assistant City Attorney Gary Smith was also in attendance.  

1) Petition for release from Contribution Limit – People for Teresa Mosqueda 

 The Chair asked the Director to read the numbers into the record, and the Director said 

that staff had calculated People for Jon Grant’s spending under the law as of Friday and it totaled 

$309,311. 

Commissioner Carter moved that to grant the petition and Commissioner Rekhi 

seconded.  The vote in favor was unanimous. 

 

The Special Commission meeting for October 23, 2017 adjourned at 11:33 p.m. 


